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December 17, 2002

Mary L. Cottrell, Secretary

Department of Telecommunication and Energy
One South Station, 2™ Floor

Boston, MA 02110

Re: Cambridge Electric Light Company, D.T.E. 02-76

Dear Secretary Cottrell:

On November 21, 2002, Cambridge Electric Light Company (the “Company”)
filed a Petition with the Department of Telecommunications and Energy (the
“Department”) concerning the sale by the Company of the Blackstone Station Facility to
President and Fellows of Harvard College (“Harvard”). The Petition was filed along with
supporting testimony and exhibits, including a copy of the Purchase and Sale Agreement
(the “PSA”) between the Company and Harvard, designated by the Company as Exhibit
GOL-3. The Hearing Officer in the above-referenced proceeding has requested copies of
additional information referenced in the PSA. Accordingly, enclosed herewith are an
original and nine (9) copies of Exhibits A through F and Schedules 1 through 13, as
referenced in the PSA. An electronic version of these documents will also be filed with
the Department.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

David S. Rosenzweig
Enclosures

cc: Jesse Reyes, Hearing Officer
Joseph Rogers, Esq.
John DeTore, Esq.
Neven Rabadjija, Esq.



